
 

 

Las Vegas Holy Community Shine City Project distributes food at Cortney Junior 
High School 
 
Ki Hoon Kim 
September 23, 2023 
 

 
 

On September 23, 2023, Shine City Project volunteered at Cortney Junior High School for The Just One 

Project's Pop Up and Give! We had nine Shine City Project volunteers who helped to pass out food such 

as elbow macaroni, split peas, and lentils to families and individuals.  

 

 
 

Two volunteers were joining us for the first time! Even though we had some challenges during the service 

project such as a late start waiting for the delivery truck with the pallets of food to arrive, we did our best 

to still love and give despite the circumstances. 

 


